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                                     *Wednesday, June 8th*  
Support our home team and wear Celtics gear or green!! Go Celtics!! 
 
 
 

June 5th - River Walk 2022 (See details below in Fun Stuff) 
                  Public Safety Day Community Event (See details below in Fun Stuff)  
 
June 6th - School Committee Meeting 6:30pm MSHS Learning Commons  
 
June 8th - Kindergarten Visits the RLM (See details below in Fun Stuff) 
 
June 9th (Rain date June 13th) - Grade 3 Field Day (See details below in Fun Stuff) 
 
June 10th - Grade 2 Buttonwood Zoo Field Trip 
                    Grade 1 Barn Babies PTO Sponsored (See details in Fun Stuff) 
 
June 14th (Rain Date June 15th)  - Grade 1 Southwick Zoo Field Trip 
 
June 15th - Grade 3 Graduation Ceremony 
 
June 16th - Half day of school; Dismissal is at noon and no lunch will be served 
 
Last Day of School June 17th - Half day of school; Dismissal is at noon  

 

 



 

 
 

       Wildcat Cafe:  The latest menu can be found at: June Menu 

 
From the Nurse 

Important Updated Testing Information  -   District Covid Information​
​

Important Note: 
If your child (or anyone that lives in your household) receives a positive Covid test,​

Please let the school know!!! 
 
 

Parents, if your child has medication in the Health Office please make 
arrangements with the school nurse to pick up their medication before the 

end of the school year. 
 

Tick Season Information 
Tick-borne disease prevention | Mass.gov 

 
 
 

 

   Reading News    
​
SUMMER READING 2022:   Here’s hoping RLM students ENJOY many good books this summer!  
Our summer reading activity for 2022 is READING BINGO!  This year, the Spring Street, Rose L. 
MacDonald, and Howard Schools will strive to team up with WB Public Library to have fun reading.  
Summer reading bingo boards should be updated routinely and shared at the town library for weekly 
incentives and prizes.  Children entering Grades 1-6 will bring home their summer reading 
information next week.  Be sure to hold on to this information and return the bingo card when your 
child comes back to school in September!  Again, there will be a reward for those students who 
participate. The more you read and score, the greater the chance you will have to win a bigger prize!  
Read, read, read and enjoy, enjoy, enjoy! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/webmenus2/#/view?id=628bcac9b357ece9188b4576&siteCode=9804
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sbqNZKE0owKf352uRH4xyASAj-rrq4jrJyO9wjOL6k8/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.wbridgewaterschools.org/page/coronavirus-information
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/tick-borne-disease-prevention


 

 
 

 
 

 C.A.T.S CAMP GRADES 3-8 Flyer & Waiver
Flyers went home today! If your child is interested in participating in this camp, 
please complete the waiver & application and return back to Lt. Tim Nixon at 99 

West Center Street, West Bridgewater by July 1, 2022. Any questions, please 
call 508-586-2525 *5118 or email tnixon@wbpd.com 

 
The 3rd graders enjoyed their band demonstration last Friday. Signups are happening this 
week and are due to the Rose L office no later than tomorrow  Friday, June 3rd. The links 
below have the letter that went home as well as the David French Music Instrument Rental 
information where you can rent your instrument, once I let you know what instrument your 
child will play (they need to pick 1st and 2nd choices). I try to always fulfill their 1st choice 
but need a 2nd choice just in case there are space problems. 
Howard Band Signup 2021-2022 4th graders 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w6X5rojH-unspjLXaibVJ7IoZpD0zSvGD8rE8RIIpEk/ed
it?usp=sharing 
David French Online Rental Instructions 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oAaIsUPY9rKdfIDxDKfM_1KbsZPOSIGu/view?usp=sharing 
Video about Band Instruments Offered in the Howard Band 
https://youtu.be/GaLsYip1gak 

 
 
KINDERGARTEN VISITS RLM  The current Kindergarten students will be 
visiting our school on Wednesday, June 8th.   

 

The first graders are currently enjoying the book Charlotte's Web 
as a grade level read aloud.  Thanks to the PTO first graders will 

have the wonderful opportunity in early June to interact with 
some real farm animals.  Barn Babies will be coming to the school 

and each classroom will have a short time outside with the 
animals.  We look forward to this exciting event to conclude our 

reading of Charlotte's Web. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R7B8BV0C17H6HLxsxz4jrDvr43CRUaK6/view?usp=sharing
mailto:tnixon@wbpd.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w6X5rojH-unspjLXaibVJ7IoZpD0zSvGD8rE8RIIpEk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w6X5rojH-unspjLXaibVJ7IoZpD0zSvGD8rE8RIIpEk/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oAaIsUPY9rKdfIDxDKfM_1KbsZPOSIGu/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/GaLsYip1gak


 

 
 

Grade 3 I “Survived “ Field Day June 9th (Rain date June 13th) 
A long standing third grade tradition is approaching!! The day will be filled with 

fun Survivor themed challenges and activities!! We are hopeful to bring back 
the DUNK TANK and TUG OF WAR along with many other fun things for the 

kids to do! 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Inclusion Matters is adding to our Board! If you have a student with an IEP or 504 Plan and would like 
to help us plan events, host fundraisers, and advocate for children with special needs in West 

Bridgewater, we'd love to have you! 

Learn more and indicate your interest online at bit.ly/JoinIMBoard 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bit.ly/JoinIMBoard

